
We’re looking for an awesome food operator to call

the Vogelmorn commercial kitchen home. 

 
 

HUNGRY for an
opportunity?

SEE HOW IT WORKS

A chance for a foodie like you to realize your dream. 

We have a commercial kitchen and a community who are 

looking for their next local.
 

vogelmorn.nz



So what's the deal?

The Vogelmorn Hatch is a commercial kitchen based in

the former Vogelmorn Bowling Club.

This is a flexible short-medium term opportunity for

a food operator to function out of the Hatch.

 

Has it worked in the past?

Heard of Damascus before? The delicious Syrian

restaurant that functioned out of the Vogelmorn

Hatch three nights a week and are now moving into

their own space in town! Swipe to read more.

 

 Who are we? 

We are the Vogelmorn Community Group Trust - a group

of locals who run awesome events, a cafe and other

happenings across the buildings that make up the

Vogelmorn Precinct.
 

Sound like a bit of you?

Email us at vogelmornbc@gmail.com

How it works
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"Our journey with Vogelmorn began in 2017 when we started

using the commercial kitchen to prep for events and

markets. In 2019, we started experimenting with a cafe

food offering in the Hatch. Then COVID hit and we shifted

to a takeaway menu which was an unexpected success, with

the community coming together to support us. When Covid

Levels dropped, we trialled an evening offering and it

worked!  Through word of mouth & support from members of

the Vogelmorn Community, we ended up featuring in the

Dominon Post and then were approached by RNZ and other

media channels - the word was getting out!

 

It was a journey of trial and error, with unexpected

twists and turns, but ultimately it’s been successful. We

started having less than 50 patrons a day and now have 100

every night. Our Wellington On a Plate events quickly sell

out and we have been nominated as People's Choice last

year, and as finalists for the Felix Hospitality Awards. 

 The final step is that we’ve now found our own place to

keep operating and to grow. 

 

We are thankful that Vogelmorn gave us the opportunity to

grow our business and supported us right up until we found

a more permanent place."
 
 
 
 
 

Damascus' 
story
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We look forward to hearing from you!

interested?

vogelmornbc@gmail.com

vogelmorn.nz

 Send an email to our Venue Manager, Nicoletta,

explaining a bit about yourself and your vision

for the Hatch and we'll go from there.
 


